

Under 14 Country Championships

BULLETIN TEN 1 April 2015

The following information is provided to help you prepare for the Under 14 Championships in April 2015.

Player Registrations

Player Registrations should now be completed.

If you require assistance or information, please contact the BVC office immediately.

Man 2 Man / No Zone Policy

Man 2 Man supervisors will be out in force from Day 1 of this event. They have been advised to take a hard line stance on the use of zones, which will see technical fouls handed out after one (1) warning only.

For more information on this see the M2M 2015 Document. Please ensure all coaches are aware of this.

U14 Championship Fixtures

Fixtures for this event can be found here.

Coach Dress Code

BVC has an expectation that all team staff will be clearly identifiable and dressed in a respectable manner. This includes closed toe footwear, no hats or sunglasses and preferably a club polo.

Any person not clearly identifiable as team staff will be removed from the team bench area.

Team Check-In

Each team is required to check-in to receive their official match ball supplied by Molten as well as a few other goodies and general event information. This is to be done at the BVC stall located at the Shepparton Sports Stadium.

Each team will need to present their coaches and team managers valid Working with Children Check credentials and also provide a team contact for the event.

Happy Easter

BVC would like to wish everyone a happy Easter and look forward to seeing you at the U14 Championships.

Sammy Cartwright Basketball Victoria Country

e: sammy.cartwright@bvcc.net.au

m: 0427 937 020

w: www.bvc-juniorchamps.sportingpulse.net